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Comb-ination's hexagonal hon-
eycomb structure can also be 
found in nature and is a strict 
geometric shape. In an
extremely playful way, Arik 
Levy has combined this ten-
sion in a product which har-
monises function and shape 
in ways no others can. The 
different sizes of the trellis 
allow the creation of natural 
shapes. It is not only the 
plant which climbs up the 
supporting grid – the product 
itself appears to be ascending 
the wall. 
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Comb-ination 30
Weight 0,7 kg
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Art trellis, modular system, 
zinc plated sheet metal, 
powder coated black, with 
assembly kit
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Comb-ination 40
Weight 1,5 kg

Comb-ination 50
Weight 1,9 kg
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Comb-ination's hexagonal hon-
eycomb structure can also be 
found in nature and is a strict 
geometric shape. In an
extremely playful way, Arik 
Levy has combined this ten-
sion in a product which har-
monises function and shape 
in ways no others can. The 
different sizes of the trellis 
allow the creation of natural 
shapes. It is not only the 
plant which climbs up the 
supporting grid – the product 
itself appears to be ascending 
the wall. 
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